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Members of the Judiciary, 
 
     I am strongly opposed to the proposed “Assault Weapons” ban bill 5436A and it should be rejected. Our elected 
officials seem intent on banning every semiautomatic rifle, simalar model shotguns and various pistols.  It is distressing 
to hear that state officials propose bans on firearms based on appearance, functionality and ability to accept certain 
accessories. I feel it is an infringement on rights of law abiding citizens of our state. Taking away firearms is not the way 
to reduce violent crime or stop tragedy that is a result of negligence. Please vote NO on this proposed legislation. Thank 
you all for your public service.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Scott Perkins 
Westerly, RI 
District 38 
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